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To ensure the unthinkable doesn’t

happen, the Department of

Conservation, supported by the Bank

of New Zealand and the Royal Forest and Bird Protection Society, mounted the

Kiwi Recovery Programme in 1991.

In combining research and action to are

the Kiwi, members of the team have

already discovered there are actually at

least six varieties of Kiwi, not five as

previously believed. What hasn’t changed

is the threat they face.

Kiwi pictorial cheques

The Bank of New Zealand cominisaianed Pauline Morse, the 1992

Wildlife Artist of the Year, to portray the different varieties of Kiwi.

Each book contains the full series of six watercolours.

Support Kiwi recovery.

Order your personalised Kiwi

pictorial cheque book

Kiwi pictorial cheques operate exactly as standard cheques, with your name and

account number appearing

on each cheque. If you

already have a Bank of

New Zealand cheque

account, they operate on

that account.


